
 

 

 

29 March 2023 
 
Retained EU Law (Revocation and Reform) Bill – Legislative Consent  
 
Dear Simon and John, 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Legislative Consent Motion on the Retained EU Law 
(Revocation and Reform) Bill, listed in the Annex to this letter, was not approved by the 
Senedd on 28 March 2023.   
 
Given the significance of the Bill and the interest across the UK, I am also writing to 
Lesley Hogg, Clerk of the Northern Ireland Assembly and David McGill, Clerk of the 
Scottish Parliament.  
 
Please let me know if you require any additional information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Manon Antoniazzi 
Prif Weithredwr a Chlerc y Senedd / Chief Executive and Clerk of the Senedd 
 
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in 
Welsh or English. 
  

Simon Burton 
Clerk of the Parliaments 
House of Lords 
London 
SW1A 0PW 
 
Sir John Benger 
Clerk of the House of Commons 
London 
SW1A 0AA 
 

 



 

 

 
Legislative Consent Motion not approved by the Senedd on 28 March 2023 
 
Legislative Consent Motion on the Retained EU Law (Revocation and Reform) Bill 
 

NDM8226 Mick Antoniw (Pontypridd) 

To propose that the Senedd, in accordance with Standing Order 29.6 agrees 
that provisions in the Retained EU Law (Revocation and Reform) Bill in so far 
as they fall within the legislative competence of the Senedd, should be 
considered by the UK Parliament. 

A Legislative Consent Memorandum was laid in Table Office on 3 November 
2022, and Supplementary Legislative Consent Memoranda were laid on 21 
December 2022, 6 February 2023, and 10 March 2023 in accordance with 
Standing Order 29.2. 

 
Retained EU Law (Revocation and Reform) Bill 

Supporting Documents 
Report of the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee 
(Memorandum, Memorandum No.2 and Memorandum No.3) 
Letter from the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee to the 
Minister for Rural Affairs and North Wales, and Trefnydd 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://senedd.wales/media/wu0fwcny/lcm-ld15434-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/idmhejkh/slcm-ld15578-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/idmhejkh/slcm-ld15578-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/dlmeczo3/slcm-ld15650-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/jxhnnn5q/slcm-ld15729-e.pdf
https://bills.parliament.uk/bills/3340
https://bills.parliament.uk/bills/3340
https://senedd.wales/media/3fcc3eks/cr-ld15687-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/3fcc3eks/cr-ld15687-e.pdf
https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s135329/LJC611-23%20-%20Paper%2031%20-%20Letter%20to%20the%20Minister%20for%20Rural%20Affairs%20and%20North%20Wales%20and%20Trefnydd%2023%20.pdf
https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s135329/LJC611-23%20-%20Paper%2031%20-%20Letter%20to%20the%20Minister%20for%20Rural%20Affairs%20and%20North%20Wales%20and%20Trefnydd%2023%20.pdf

